
	
 

 

October 11, 2024 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

Last chance to pre register!  

This year’s conference being hosted by beautiful  Glendale College will be one week from 
tomorrow on Saturday, October 19, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Fortunately, we will confirm our catering 
order this Sunday (instead of today). Therefore, we are keeping the pre-registration form open for one more 
day. It will be closed tomorrow, Saturday the 12th, at midnight. 

To entice anyone who has not yet registered, here is the program with the conference details. As you can see, it 
is sure to be a very interesting and engaging day! 

In regard to parking, at the very top of the program are two links, the first link is an annotated map of the 
campus with driving directions. The second link has the parking permit at the very bottom. We ask that all 
attendees please print out the parking permit and place it on their dashboard on the day of the conference. 
Thank you.    

In regard to payment, on Monday we will send out an email to confirm receipt of payment to those who have 
already paid. We thank you for your timely payment. For those who have not yet paid, we ask that you do so at 
your earliest convenience to help cover catering costs. Please see the pre-registration form for payment options: 
check, PayPal, Venmo, or Zelle. 

We look forward to seeing everyone very, very soon! 

In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to 
advertise an organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated 
for sharing such information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. 
Thank you. 

• CSU Pueblo World Languages (OER) 
• California Colleges for International Education (CCIE) 
• The Heritage Language Exchange 
• Flyer to help promote studying Spanish 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 

 
Sincerely, 
Adrienne Merlo - Secretary 

and the CCCFLC Officers: 
 



Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice-President, Dana Arazi 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 


